
All parents and guardians are cordially invited to: 

Mrs. Leverett's 
Check-In & Chat! 

Every Monday 
Beginning September 18, 2023 - June 17, 2024 

2:45 pm – 3:15 pm 
 

Drop in virtually to speak with Mrs. Leverett, the I.S. 
59 Parent Coordinator, and other parents and guardians any 

Monday at 2:45 pm (when school is open). 
 
 
 

Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMude6rrj0qHdR-pqxMmpEnJAfvzmjPtXqx 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

 
 


